
SIGNATURE OF MOU BETWEEN MRA AND MPL
To enhance cooperation between the 
Mauritius Revenue Authority (MRA) 
and the Mauritius Post Limited (MPL), a 
Memorandum of Understanding was 
signed between the two institutions 
on Wednesday 26th April 2017. 

The Director-General of the MRA,  
Mr. Sudhamo Lal, welcomed the 
Chief Executive Officer of the MPL,  
Mr. G. Moteea, at the MRA Head 
Office for the signing protocol, in the 
presence of MRA Management Team 
and MPL Officials.

The avenues of partnership between the MRA and the MPL include the postal services whereby 
both actors work in close collaboration. This working relationship between the two organisations, 
however, is not new. In fact since the beginning of colonial times, the Customs Department and 
the Postal Services have existed and they have evolved into the MRA Customs Department and 
the MPL respectively. It was therefore high time to formalise the working alliance into a defined 
and structured agreement which is the Memorandum of Understanding. The latter stipulates, inter 
alia, the respective roles and responsibilities of both parties in relation to their mutual cooperation 
in respect with the importation and exportation of goods consigned through the post.

Mr. Sudhamo Lal thanked the Chief Executive Officer of the MPL and his team for helping to make 
this Memorandum a reality and hoped that it paves the way for further partnership. Mr. Moteea in 
turn thanked the Director-General of the MRA for the warm welcome and reassured that the MPL 
will provide unflinching support to the MRA.
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